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New York

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2009-0242 — York Energy Centre LP — Electricity Generation License
Application — Response to Submission of Mr. Richard Johnson

We write on behalf of York Energy Centre LP (“York”) in response to the above-
captioned submission. As a preliminary matter, York takes exception to the negative
descriptions of its conduct, that of Pristine Power Inc., and the York Energy Centre that
Mr. Johnson provides.

In addition, while mindful of Mr. Johnson’s involvement in the process leading up to this
application, the commentary that Mr. Johnson provides are obviously personal views
relating to past processes and decisions made by other approval-granting authorities. It is
not clear to York how Mr. Johnson’s comments pertain to the application before the
Board and the relief that York seeks, or what relief Mr. Johnson’s submission seeks. The
issue before the Board concerns whether York has met the requirements in the filing
guidelines. York submits that its application is complete and straightforward, and a
written hearing should proceed as scheduled.

Yours very truly

Tor ' Gordon M. Nettleton
GMN:njm

cc. Ms. Suzanne Morrison, Pristine Power Inc.
cc. Mr. Richard Johnson
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